
NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS—RELEASE OF DATA TO THE NEW 
YORK PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
 
Pursuant to the Public Service Commission (“PSC”) orders in Case Number 00-E-1380, 
dated August 14, 2000 and August 23, 2000, the staff of the PSC has requested access to 
certain information regarding the ICAP/UCAP and markets.   
 
Specifically, the PSC seeks bid data for the installed capacity auctions held in December 
2003, and January, February, and March 2004; the amounts of UCAP sold by generators 
including out of state resources; the amounts of UCAP sold by Special Case Resources 
and through the Emergency Demand Response Program; and the amount of Dependable 
Maximum Net Capability for each generating unit for the Winter Capability Period.  
 
The NYISO intends to make these data available on March 12, 2004.  The NYISO 
provides the PSC with this information in accordance with the provisions contained in the 
orders for the protection and treatment of confidential information.   
 
 


